
From: Davis, Todd <tgdavis@amazon.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2019 8:05 AM EDT 
To: Jack Belcher <jbelcher@arlingtonva.us> 
Subject: Accepted: Kim Majerus - AWS 

Hi Jack:

I will be on my way to a mid-day meeting with the City of Asheville at this time (a commitment made several weeks ago). Is it

possible for me to dial into your discussion with John Stephenson and Kim Majerus?

FYI – I will be back in Arlington again on March 22nd as well as the 25th to the 28th and would love to use that time to follow-up on

any outstanding items.

Thanks,

Todd

Todd Davis

AWS State & Local Govt (SLG) Sales – Southeast

(m) 913-269-8183


